A little help from you is a big help for others

Newsletter, February 2024



A children's carnival took place on February 7th in one of our operational areas, with nearly 600 enthusiastic participants. Among the attendees were esteemed board members and our Founder, Ms. Lisbeth Johansen & our Director. Mr. Debashis Guha.The event was filled with joy as the children showcased their talents through cultural programs and a dance drama. Through their performances, they effectively conveyed important social messages, addressing issues such as child marriage, early marriage, the significance of education, and the causes of environmental pollution.

Child Carmival



Skills Bevelopment





On February 19, 2024, the Youth Fest brought

together young people from Gulermat, Shree Krishna Colony, Basanti Colony, and Shibpur. They joined in activities like coloring, cleaning up, and planting. Awards were given out, and

there were lively dances and entertaining dramas too. The event was a fun way for the youth to share their talents and enjoy being together as a community.

Team Efforts

The counseling team at LittleBigHelp India Trust worked hard to help children. They had a reflection session with our founder, Ms. Lisbeth Johansen. The day also included meditation and discussions about challenges and good things.



"Arise awake and stop not till the goal is reached " - Swami Wirekananda